
Okeechobee High School Replacement 
Florida Department of Education 

Special Facilities Construction Committee Virtual Meeting 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 

1:00pm 
 

The Okeechobee County School Board will participate in a virtual meeting sponsored by the 

Florida Department of Education’s Special Facilities Construction Committee on Thursday, 

September 3, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. The Committee will rank the three schools requesting special 

facilities funds to determine priority in the Department’s budget to be presented to the State 

Board of Education and to the Florida Legislature. Calhoun County will make a presentation at 

1:00pm, Okeechobee at 2:00 p.m., and Jackson at 3:00 p.m. Because this meeting is conducted 

by the Department, interested parties are encouraged to contact Mr. David Thayer, Director of 

the Office of Educational Facilities at David.Thayer@fldoe.org for a copy of the agenda or link 

after Thursday, August 27, 2020. 
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